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PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

nth February 1937

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of the Sth February,

The University will be very glad to welcome the eight

Brazilian engineers whom you mention.1 we know when to expect ti em.

Would you note that McGill University is in

Montreal? In caye the engineers should be under any

ai sa pp z\î hen si on pu reaps you would inform them accordingly?

Yours sincerely,

L. S, Bowe, hsq 
Director General, 
pan -unerican Union, 
WASHINGTON. D.C.
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